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(1/7/2014) Julia Tighe - Re: Adirondack Council letter re: NYCO Page 1

From: "Neil F. Woodworth" <adk@nycap.rr.com>
To: cwballan@gw.dec.state.ny.us
CC: msgerstm@gw.dec.state.ny.us; jwtighe@gw.dec.state.ny.us
Date: 6/18/2012 11:17 AM
Subject: Re: Adirondack Council letter re: NYCO

Chris,

I know you have our Memorandum of Support on the NYCO amendment.
Assemblywoman Sayward's office is using it freely and it has been delivered
to the Assembly Encon, Ways and Means and Judiciary Committees.

best, Neil

On Mon, Jun 18, 2012 at 11:04 AM, Christian Ballantyne <
cwballan@gw.dec.state.ny.us> wrote:

>  FYI
>
>
>  Christian Ballantyne
> Special Assistant
> NYS Dept. of Environmental Conservation
> 625 Broadway
> Albany, NY 12233
> cwballan@gw.dec.state.ny.us
> (O) 518-402-2797
> (F)  518-402-9016
> >>> "Brian Houseal" <BHouseal@adirondackcouncil.org> 6/18/2012 9:34 AM >>>
> Dear Commissioner Martens:
>
> Please find the attached letter from the Adirondack Council, re: proposed
> Constitutional Amendment for NYCO.
> A copy will also be sent to Deputy Secretary for the Environment Hallman.
> We trust that your staff will distribute the letter to other interested
> parties.
>
> Feel free to contact me with any questions,
> Best regards,
>
> Brian L. Houseal
> Executive Director
> Adirondack Council
> 518-873-2240
>

-- 
Neil F. Woodworth
Executive Director and Counsel
Adirondack Mountain Club
adk@nycap.rr.com

Albany 518-449-3870
Lake George 518-668-4447
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Cell 518-669-0128
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From: Julia Tighe
To: Christian Ballantyne;  Neil F. Woodworth
CC: Marc Gerstman
Date: 6/18/2012 11:21 AM
Subject: Re: Adirondack Council letter re: NYCO

Great. Ken and I plan to go speak to members of W&M and Judiciary today and tomorrow and have both 
of your memos in my packets.

We really appreciate your help and support.
Julie

Julie Tighe
Director, State Legislative Affairs
Office of Legislative Affairs
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
625 Broadway, 14th Floor
Albany, New York 12233
518-402-2797
cell 518-813-1664
fax 518-402-9016

>>> "Neil F. Woodworth" <adk@nycap.rr.com> 6/18/2012 11:17 AM >>>
Chris,

I know you have our Memorandum of Support on the NYCO amendment.
Assemblywoman Sayward's office is using it freely and it has been delivered
to the Assembly Encon, Ways and Means and Judiciary Committees.

best, Neil

On Mon, Jun 18, 2012 at 11:04 AM, Christian Ballantyne <
cwballan@gw.dec.state.ny.us> wrote:

>  FYI
>
>
>  Christian Ballantyne
> Special Assistant
> NYS Dept. of Environmental Conservation
> 625 Broadway
> Albany, NY 12233
> cwballan@gw.dec.state.ny.us 
> (O) 518-402-2797
> (F)  518-402-9016
> >>> "Brian Houseal" <BHouseal@adirondackcouncil.org> 6/18/2012 9:34 AM >>>
> Dear Commissioner Martens:
>
> Please find the attached letter from the Adirondack Council, re: proposed
> Constitutional Amendment for NYCO.
> A copy will also be sent to Deputy Secretary for the Environment Hallman.
> We trust that your staff will distribute the letter to other interested
> parties.
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>
> Feel free to contact me with any questions,
> Best regards,
>
> Brian L. Houseal
> Executive Director
> Adirondack Council
> 518-873-2240
>

-- 
Neil F. Woodworth
Executive Director and Counsel
Adirondack Mountain Club
adk@nycap.rr.com 

Albany 518-449-3870
Lake George 518-668-4447
Cell 518-669-0128




